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Ms Magdalena Pulchny 

 

Reference letter 
 

Since 2011, I have been participating in activities improving the level of English language skills, with 

the lecturer Ms Magdalena Pulchny. I am very pleased with the way in which classes are conducted 

on which the emphasis is on the development of speaking skills. 

Classes are prepared with full commitment, dynamism so I do not feel bored. We use many 

interactive tools to learn English in class. Particularly noteworthy is the knowledge of the teacher and 

her sense of individual needs as well as a nice and stress-free atmosphere. 

Thanks to such activities, I can actively use English to break the  language barriers. 

 

With pleasure I am granting the reference and I recommend classes with Ms Magdalena Pulchny. 

 
 
 
Sincerely 
Karol Wojtyla 
Coordinator of delivery  


